Dear tree officers and planners,

List 371

2016/2268/T

I have read the Crawford and Co report on the Hawthorn tree (T1).

No objection to its felling. Suggest S1 (Elder) and T2 (Prunus) are regularly monitored to prevent any
future damage to the building.

Many thanks,
Eileen Willmott

PS The tree on the corner of York Rise and Croftdown Road has had a large amount of bark removed from
its trunk, and also some on a high branch.



